
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9489 0090 0027 6060 6392 62) 

September 21, 2018 

Jason Henson 
C&H Hog Farms, Inc. 
HC 72 Box 2 
Vendor, AR 72683 

RE: Nutrient Management Plan Request 
Permit Tracking Number: ARG590001 
AFIN: 51-00164 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

In accordance with Part 3.2.2.2 of the General Permit ARG590000, please submit a copy of the 
site-specific Nutrient Management Plan under which the facility currently operates. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact me at (501) 683-5406. 

Sincerely, 

5~~ 
Bryan Leamons, P .E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
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